
 
From: Ford, Gabrielle  
Sent: Thursday, 4 July 2019 3:56 PM 
To: Ross, Kate; Alister Paterson; Cameron Boardman  
Cc: Eckermann, Kate  Heys, Nicholas  
Subject: Domain Administration proposed policy changes [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Cameron, Alister and Kate 
I apologise for the delay in responding to you. Since we received your previous correspondence, we 
have been conferring on the information we have been given regarding the proposed policy and rule 
changes. 
On the basis of what we have been provided, we do not have any  omments to raise about the 
proposed changes in the context of the competition provisions of the Competition and Consumer 
Act 2010. However, as I’m sure you will appreciate, this should not be taken as a clearance of the 
proposed rules or legal advice.  In the event concerns are raised in future about the operation of the 
rules in practice, we may contact you to discuss the rules further. 
  
Kind regards  
Gabrielle 
--- 
IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), and 
any attachments to it, may contain information that is confidential and may also be the subject of 
legal, professional or other privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, 
copy, disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this 
email.  If you have received this email in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the sender 
informing them of the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the purposes of 
the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the ACCC www.accc.gov.au  
 

http://www.accc.gov.au/
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